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TEL (405) 310-9317 E-MAIL kfav8r@gmail.com 
Chapter Website is EAA1098.org, or Facebook EAA Chapter 1098 

Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation and member-related information and 
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No regular meeting was held for December.  Instead, Gary and Karen Manning hosted a 
Christmas party on Saturday, December 9. 
 
Apologies to all for not including notice of the Christmas party in the November newsletter.   

 
The January meeting will be at the normal place and time – fourth Sunday of the month (Jan. 
28, 2018), 2:30 PM, at the Gordon Cooper Technology Center Aviation facility at the 
Shawnee Regional Airport. 
 
Tracy Chaddon will discuss her experience with the Civil Air Patrol around Houston after the 
hurricane. 
 
Gary will be out of town on the 28th, so Greg Chapman will run the meeting.  When Gary 
returns for the February meeting, he will lead the discussion on development of the plan for 
2018. 
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EAA Chapter 1098 Minutes 

 
No minutes were recorded for the November chili and beans gathering, nor the December 
Christmas party. 
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OTHER INFO 

 
Gary and Karen had a great turnout for the 2017 Christmas party, with about seventy-five 
people attending.  No doubt some pictures were taken of the event, but they did not make it 
into the hands of the newsletter editor. 
 

 
 
For the October meeting, Larry Eversmeyer shared his progress on his RV-14 build.  Today, 
the plane is complete and flying, with thirty-two hours on it already!  It’s not painted yet, but 
Larry thinks that will happen in January. 
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Jerry Calvert shared this note that he received from Dee Ann Ediger of Chapter 455: 
 
Justin Messenger has done an amazing job at this restoration as well as accumulating a large collection of 
artifacts and educational information about this aircraft.  His displays nearly fill the back display room at the 
new museum.  Justin is also looking for someone who has firsthand experience with either flying in or in 
combat against a Mig-21 so if you know of anyone, please contact him at his email here: 
  
heritageaviation@yahoo.com 
  
In addition, the museum is open to the public.  It is a beautiful addition to the Woodring Veterans Park and 
Vietnam Memorial Wall (2/3 replica).  
  
http://www.woodringwallofhonor.com/ 
  

 Dee Ann Ediger 

EAA 455 Newsletter Editor 

 
 

 

mailto:heritageaviation@yahoo.com
http://www.woodringwallofhonor.com/
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Location:  Enid Woodring Airport 
ML Becker Education Center 
1026 S 66th St. 
Enid, OK 73701 
 

 
 
  

Happy New Year of 

Aviating! 
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CLASSIFIEDS 

 

 



8 

 
 

NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach and he will provide you an application. If you are already, 
a member of EAA National all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


